
NOTICE OF APPLICATION 
Community Development Department  80 Columbia Avenue  Marysville, WA 98270 
(360) 363-8100  (360) 651-5099 FAX  Office Hours:  Mon – Fri 7:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Marysville, acting as lead agency for the 116th Street 

NE - Marshall Elementary Safe Routes to School project, expects to issue a DNS utilizing the 

Optional DNS process outlined in WAC 197-11-355: 

 

File Number: PA 15031 

Applicant: City of Marysville Public Works Department 

Project Contact: Matthew Gilbert 

Engineering Technician 

80 Columbia Avenue 

Marysville, WA 98270 

(360) 363-8100 

Project Description: Grind and pave within the existing roadway prism, 

construct new sidewalk along the north and south 

shoulders and reconfigure existing channelization 

along 116th Street NE from State Avenue to 46th 

Avenue NE.   

This may be the only opportunity to comment on the environmental impacts of this 

proposal.  The proposal may include mitigation measures under applicable codes, and the 

project review process may incorporate or require mitigation measures regardless of 

whether an EIS is prepared.  A copy of the subsequent threshold determination for this 

proposal may be obtained upon request. 

 

 

The application and complete case file is available for review at the City of Marysville 

Community Development Department, 80 Columbia Avenue, Marysville, WA 98270. 

 

SEPA Contact: Chris Holland, Planning Manager 

(360) 363-8207 

cholland@marysvillewa.gov 

 

Written comments on the aforementioned application are solicited and should be forwarded 

to the City of Marysville Community Development Department, 80 Columbia Avenue, 

Marysville, WA 98270, no later than October 16, 2015. 

 

THIS NOTICE IS NOT TO BE REMOVED 

CONCEALED OR DESTROYED 
 

mailto:cholland@marysvillewa.gov

